
Project: A DPW Water Resources contractor will begin work to replace an
old sewer line as early as April 15th. This project has been planned under the
Clean Water Resiliency Plan and is funded through the State SRF program -

helping to limit the impact to ratepayers.
---

Why: This is an old sewer line with a high risk and consequence of failure.
This work will protect against unplanned, emergency repairs, fortify our

downtown infrastructure and add additional capacity to our system.
---

Impacts: The project will last up to 1 month. Work takes place M-F 7AM-6PM.
There will be occasional gaps in between phases of work. The traffic control

plan may include a closure of the Pine/College intersection for ~3 days at the
start of the project. Following that, Pine between College & Bank will be one-

way for the duration of the work. Parking on this stretch will be removed
during construction. Sign up for VT-Alert to receive urgent notifications and

major changes related to this and other projects.

Pine Street Sewer Project 
Between Bank & College

Beginning As Early As April 15th

Questions? We're here to help. 
water-resources@burlingtonvt.gov (1 business day reply)

Call 802-863-4501 (24/7) with urgent questions.


